Iowa IV Position Statement
Because Wellness Should Be Personal, Proactive, and Built on Integrity
At Iowa IV, we didn’t start this business to follow trends—we started it because we saw a better way to care for people. As Iowa’s first IV therapy clinic, we’ve spent the last six-plus years building something that works: safe, effective, and personalized treatments that help people feel their best.
We believe that preventative wellness should be accessible, science-backed, and delivered by people who care. From hydration and vitamin infusions to peptide-based weight-loss and longevity therapies, our services are designed to support real people with real goals—whether that's recovering from burnout, staying ahead of illness, or simply having more energy for life.
But tools are only as good as the people who use them. That’s why everything we do starts with our team—licensed medical professionals who are committed to clinical excellence, honest communication, and delivering care the right way. We are here to listen, understand your needs and guide you to the care that is right for you. 
Our promise is simple.
We use the best products, sourced from trusted U.S. pharmacies.
We follow strict safety standards, aligning with the American IV Therapy Association's best practices.
We personalize care based on your unique needs and goals—because wellness isn’t one-size-fits-all.
We keep learning, adapting, and improving so that our clients always get the best we have to give.
Our newest Longevity Peptide Program is a step into the future of health optimization, and it’s just the beginning. We're not here to be the biggest—we’re here to be the most trusted. And we’ll keep showing up, leading by example, and raising the bar for what IV therapy can be.
This is Iowa IV. We’re your partner in health, and we’re just getting started.



